
 
 

Good Evening,   

We would like our SCIT Membership & valued employees to understand that we 

are aware of the Executive Orders and the Office of Management & Budget Memo 

that have been released this week. We are currently working with our internal 

departments and federal partners to understand the impacts that each of these may 

have within our community. We will continue to advocate for essential services, 

tribal members & employees. As we gather further information and guidance, we 

will be sure to provide updates as they become available.   

Chi Miigwetch,  

Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribal Council  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


